
April 18, 2019 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Reviewing Agencies and Interested Persons 

301emo(s0fflaeo1 Plannlng & Rtstarcn 

APR 26 2019 

STAiECLEARINGHOUSE 

FROM: San Joaquin County Community Development Department 

SUBJECT: Publication of the Final Supplemental Environmental Impact Report 
No. PA-0800105 for the Proposed Forward Landfill Infill Expansion 
Project No. PA-1800090 (UP) (SCH#2008052024) 

Attached is the Final Supplemental Environmental Impact Report (FSEIR) 
prepared for the Forward Landfill Infill Expansion Project of Forward, Inc. The 
project site is located on westside of Austin Road, 1/2 mile north of Lynch Road, 
north of Manteca. 

A public hearing to consider the Final SEIR and Use Permit No. PA-1 800090 of 
Forward Landfill is scheduled for Thursday May 16, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the 
Public Health/Planning Auditorium at 1601 E. Hazelton Avenue, Stockton. 

Copies of this FSEIR may also be purchased for $20.00 at the Community 
Development Department. Electronic copies are also available for $10.00. 
Additionally, the FSEIR is available at the Community Development Department 
website at www.sjgov.org/commdev. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact John Funderburg, 
Principal Planner, at (209) 468-3160 or email atjfunderburg@sjgov.org. 

*** 

SA VE THE DATE REMINDER FOR THE PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING 
THURSDAY MAY 16, 2019 AT 6:30PM IN THE PUBLIC HEALTH AUDITORITJM AT 

160 lEAST HAZEL TON A VE., STOCKTON, 95205 


